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To Whom it May Concern (cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au) 

I am writ ing to express my concern about any extension of pandemic powers of the QLD government 

at this point in t ime. 

With borders open, cases fa lling, vaccination rates high and international visitors being welcomed 

and masks being dropped it seems counter intuit ive to argue the need for such extraordinary powers 

to over-ride the normal working of our great democracy in this climate. 

It would seem that if the need arises then a debate could be entered into then about how 

appropriate it is at that point in t ime. 

How ever it is my strongly held opinion that we are not in the same space as a state and as a peoples 

where these extraordinary pandemic powers were invoked previously and extended late last year. 

I strenuously encourage any member to vote against the further renewal of the powers AT THIS 

POINT IN TIME 

Yours sincere ly, 

Alison Beresford 
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